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I am deeply involved in the firearm industry and am the possessor of an FFL and 

operate a store front.  On top of all of this I am a veteran of 20 years in our illustrious 

ORANG serving serval deployments overseas.   I am thoroughly disgusted by the 

infringements that are being ramrodded through by this legislature.  Binary triggers, 

forced reset triggers and the bump stocks are being used as buzzwords to stir up the 

populace, when used they make the firearms harder to control, the owner's bank 

account smaller and they do not serve as a threat to society; if anything they make 

the user of them disadvantaged.   

 

Restricting where individuals can or cannot carry or "safe zones" only endangers the 

law abiding.  The criminals will not abide by these laws.  You are making the 

community more dangerous.   

 

Last, this is an emergency?  Please point out where any of these items are being 

used by "law abiding" citizens and constitute an emergency.  Shame on you for 

mistitling this bill, rename it for what it is "PROTECTING THE CRIMINALS FROM 

THE LAW ABIDING ARMED POPULANCE." 


